
Summer Newsletter – Dosbarth Willow and Afal 

Wk/b: 06.05.24 

Dear Parents, 

We are very excited to be launching our school’s 50th celebrations this Monday (13th).  Each class/phase 

has been given a decade to focus on and ours is… the 1990s.  We will be exploring life in the 90s, 

including changes in school life, toys, technology, fashion, music, sport… If you have any photos or 

technology (no precious items please), from this decade, then we would be very grateful if we could 

show them to the children. 

 

 

During the 50 days of celebrations we will be taking part in a daily number 50 challenge e.g. finding 50 

natural objects in the forest area, 50 star jumps… We are looking forward to hearing more 50 themed 

challenge ideas from the children.  

 

Home Task for the Half-Term Holiday 

The teachers are looking forward to sharing their experiences of the 90s.  It would be lovely if your 

child could talk to a family member(s) over the half-term term holiday about life in the 1990s e.g. how 

they talked to friends, the toys that were in fashion, children’s party…  Please could a few sentences 

about the discussion be noted down so your child can share this with the class.  Year 1 and 2 could write 

their own sentences or even create a poster of their findings.  Please can your child bring in their 

homework by Friday 21st June.  Thank you! 

1st July Celebration Day 

On the 1st July we will be holding a special day in school to mark the end of the 50 days.  There will be 

lots of fun activities taking place and your child is invited to come dressed in 90s themed clothing.  

Please don’t feel you have to buy anything new.  A costume made up from things you already have at 

home is fantastic.   

  



Some ‘House Keeping’ Items 

Sun Safety - We will be spending lots of time outdoors and we are hoping for warm and sunny weather. 

Please send your child in with a hat each day, as well as applying sun cream each morning before school.  

A waterproof coat may also be required! 

Physical Development – Some Wednesday afternoon activities need shoes and sometimes socks to be 

removed.  Please can you make sure that your child can remove them and put them back on 

independently.  Thank you! 

Snack Time – Please can water bottles be named clearly in a permanent pen/sticker. Also, a reminder 

that only one small snack is needed on a ‘Free Friday’. 

 

If you have any questions then please don’t hesitate to come and talk to us, we are always available 

early before the morning bell or after school. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs Sully, Miss Tingay and Mrs Griffiths 

 
 


